
As listed in this month’s newsletter article, “Prayer, Fasting and Casting a Vision – UPDATE” in the January, 2025 

edition of The Sonshine News:  On December 9, 2024, the Microschool Launch Sub Task Force held its first 

meeting. Much progress was made concerning area number 3 of the church’s vision, “implementing some sort 

of alternative education program such as a Christian Micro-school for parents who are looking for options 

beyond the public school system.”  We will be working through “The Samuel School” to establish our own 

campus which will take on the name “The Samuel School, Enola Campus”.  Our school plans to launch for the 

2025/2026 school year, beginning this fall.   

As the newsletter describes, the Samuel School, Enola Campus will be: 

 -Christian, 

 -Classical, 

 -Church-Based, 

 -Covenantal, 

 -Hybrid,  

 -Microschool 

(Note:  Each of these descriptors is defined in the newsletter article cited.) 

As we approach the opening of our enrollment period for students, we ask that all church attendees provide 

any of the following information possible: 

1.  Do you know of any children who might be interested in enrolling in the Samuel School, Enola Campus 

at ECOG? If so, please provide their names and grades.   

______________________________________ _______ 

 ______________________________________ _______ 

______________________________________ _______ 

2.  Are you or do you know of any adults that would be interested in serving at our school, in either a 

volunteer or paid capacity, as a teacher, assistant teacher, or classroom helper? If so, please provide 

their name, contact information and position of interest.   

__________________________ ____________________ ________________________ 

__________________________ ____________________ ________________________ 

3. Would you be interested in helping to fundraise for the school?  If so, please provide your name and 

phone number. 

__________________________ ____________________ 

4. Would you be willing to help us promote the school throughout the community?  If so, please provide 

your name and phone number. 

__________________________ ____________________ 

5. Are you interested in hearing more about how you can have your business or personal state income tax 

liability sent to the Samuel School-Enola Campus rather than the state? Yes No (please circle one) 

6. If you answered “Yes” to the last question, please give us your name and phone number. 

_______________________________________________ 

7. Are you willing to commit to praying for the Samuel School-Enola Campus?  Yes No  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, or would like any clarification about this ministry of the church, 

please reach out to George Jensen (Lead Pastor) or Jill Kilker (Director of Children and Youth Ministries—

717-497-0896).  Thank you for taking the time complete this important survey. 

This survey can also be taken online at www.enolacog.com.  Click on the “Info & Media” tab. 

http://www.enolacog.com/

